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My wife and | together with our adult children and adult grandchildren live in the township of
Ballan within the Shire of Moorabool, which is currently in the Federal Electoral Division of
Ballarat. We are greatly disturbed on two issues.

1.That Ballan is to be included in the proposed new Electoral Division of Hawke. We are a rural
community in a large farming area and the thought of being linked into the large urban sprawl of
Melton, Bacchus Marsh and Sunbury is most unacceptable. Leave us as we are in the Ballarat
Division and include Toolem Vale, Melton and Eynesbury in the new proposed Gorton Division.
2. Who on earth suggested that the proposed new Division be called Hawke Division, this must
surely be a political ploy and we find it a disgraceful suggestion to name the Division after such a
controversial person. So much concern has been shown publicly of late about the neglect and
treatment of many women in our society. In this respect the selection of Hawke does not
reflect well. Please try again and leave politics out of it.

Albert Jarvis
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